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Good afternoon,

I would like to acknowledge that the proposed redistribution for the Federal electorate of
Indi 1s a fair and positive decision by the AEC.

The inclusion of Euroa and Violet Town consolidates the representation of the Shire of
Strathbogie as part of Indi.

Tungamah, as part of Moira Shire, is now rightfully included with the rest of Moira Shire
in the electorate of Murray (Nicholls). I also commend the renaming of Murray to the new
name of Nicholls.

Regards,
Anne

Anne Shaw





